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Hello,

I would like to give feedback on penalty that should be applied. Usually in most cases, it’s
3 strikes and you’re out, but in road crime, it should be different. There is greater
probability that a serious crime, like death will occur when more chances are provided. I
would like to suggest, after a 1st very serious offense - like drink driving, the penalty
should be a minimal of 3 years in prison. Innocent people dying because of selfish people
getting behind the wheel is just not what the society wants. We have all read and seen
horrible news of innocent people being cut short of their life for no reason. I would like to
ask the decision makers to put themselves in a position to lose a loved one because of a
drink driver deciding to drive.

One voice becomes many voices and we need to see change. Harsh penalties need to be
applied - it’s that simple.

Thank you
Taira





